
 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

PUBLIC EDUCATION: HAVE YOUR SAY 

The world is changing and the future we’re educating young people for will be different from 
today.  

Our public education needs to adapt to this change to give our children and young people the 
best opportunity to thrive. 

We need to be clear about what we’re trying to provide for our students so we can measure 
whether we’re achieving it. 

As parents or carers of current preschool or school students, we want to hear what you have to 
say about how public education can support young people for the future, including what you 
think are the most important aspects and outcomes of public education. 

Please complete our parent and carer survey (education.sa.gov.au/carersurvey). It takes less 
than 5 minutes, and your feedback will be invaluable.  

Education impacts everyone – it’s important we hear from as many people as possible. 

We are also consulting with our staff, community members, stakeholders, local South 
Australian industry and employers and, most importantly, our students.  

All students can complete a student survey (education.sa.gov.au/studentsurvey. Please 
encourage your child to go online and have their say too.  

All surveys and consultation will close on 17 March 2023.  

For more information on the public education consultation, please visit the Department for 
Education’s website. 

Thank you for getting involved. I look forward to hearing what you have to say.  
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